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I request that the Parliamentary Health Committee reject the Abortion Bill recently launched by MP Rob Pyne. 

Queensland's current Abortion Laws are adequate ​and ​does not need to be changed.
The proposed bill allows for abortion until birth for viable babies and removes protection for
 Queensland women and babies.

Your sincerely

​Yin Kwan ​Foong

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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